
Welcome 
to Year 5

Sennen – Mrs Hamshar – 5A

Zennor – Mrs Williamson – 5B



Our Timetable

Daily lessons

• Guided Reading
• Maths
• English
• Handwriting

Weekly lessons

• Life Skills and French – Miss 
Williams Tuesday mornings

• Science
• PE x 2 – Wednesday and 

Thursday
• Computing
• RE/History/Geography – Rolling 

programme.
• Spellings x 3
• Art/Music (one per half term)

Blocked lessons

• DT



PE

• Until Christmas, our PE days are Wednesdays and 
Thursdays. Children need to wear PE kit to school 
on these days. Please ensure hair is tied up and 
earrings are removed or covered.

• After Christmas, we will be using one of our PE 
slots for Swimming. 5A will swim in Spring 1 and 
5B in Spring 2, on the dates here >



Homework
Reading – out loud to an adult.



R E A D I N G

• Just like in Year 4, children will have a reading 
book based on their zone of proximal 
development.  

• Children will be assessed half termly in school 
using the AR algorithm to establish their 
reading range.

• The login details for your child will remain the 
same as last year. 



Accelerated Reader Quiz



Extras to help your child:

• Each Monday children are introduced to their new spelling rule. 
This includes a list of 10 words. Games and activities to 
practise these can be found on EdShed (logins remain the 
same as in Year 4).

• Children have 3 sessions in school learning the spelling rule for 
the week and practising related activities, such as putting the 
word into sentences or breaking it into syllables.

• Every Friday children will practise spelling the common 
exception words.



Extras to help your child - Maths:

We recommend 3 
gems per week – log 
ins remain the same 

as Year 4.

Great for developing 
confident fast recall of 

multiplication and 
division – logins remain 

the same.



Library

We will visit the library each Wednesday 
afternoon for half an hour.  Library 
books will be AR books as there is a 
large selection to choose from. During 
library time, we complete ‘book club’ 
where we share the books we have been 
reading.



Extra Information
• A termly newsletter will be sent highlighting curriculum coverage and 

upcoming dates.

• Please make sure everything is named.

• Children are encouraged not to bring items from home. 

• We have an open-door policy, please talk to us if you have any questions or  
concerns, or if you want to inform us of anything that may be happening at 
home that could have an impact on your child.



Any questions?

If you would like to talk in private, 
please catch us at the end.



Thank you for coming!
Please can you wait outside the 

classroom, and we will send the children 
as soon as they are ready to leave. 
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